TCCSCHOOL NEWSLETTER

716-541-2544





ADMIN@THECHILDCAMPUS.COM (*) @THECHILDCAMPUS.COME



Classroom Spotlight

Starting Mondays, lesson plans will be available on the parent app. All Parent-teacher conferences must be scheduled by October 15, 2025. Feel free to schedule at your convenience if you have concerns.

BETTER TOGETHER!

IMPORTANT REMINDERS

Monthly Fire Drills

(2 shelter in place drills) Monthly fire drills will be held to teach children the evacuation procedures in case of a fire. Educating children about emergency responses is essential. They will be informed through the арр.

* Family photo-About me

Please provide a family photo of your child, This is essential for fostering empathy and collaboration in the classroom.

* Preschool Polcy

September 15, 2026

Preschool students will be required to wear TCC polos daily as part of the school policy.



"Imagination and Play inspires Learning and Laughter."

Explore Together, Thrive Forever!

In all classrooms, the TCC Educator team emphasizes selfawareness, understanding individual uniqueness, and offering abundant praise. The TCC curriculum is inspired by the Reggio Emilia philosophy, promoting a self-guided approach where children freely express themselves through activities like painting and drama. This curriculum is flexible, hands-on, and primarily interest-driven. Children are encouraged to take the lead in their learning journey, with teachers valuing their passions, interests, and thoughts. At TCC, we ensure a holistic development, preparing every child thoroughly for kindergarten.

<u>Important dates to Remember</u>

The school year officially begins on September 15th, coinciding with the celebration of Hispanic Heritage Month.

Birthdays

- 9/9 C. Robinson (Infant Hall)
- 9/15 Z. Lane (Preschool Hall)
- 9/27 Miss Mehenaz Aziz (Classroom floater)



Teacher Feature

Welcoming Miss Jai

Hello, I'm Jae Dingle, and I'm originally from Baltimore, Maryland formerly a UB Campus assistant teacher. I have a strong passion for teaching and enjoy engaging with children in a fun and educational manner. With almost six years of experience in this fulfilling field, I am on a quest towards my Child Development Associate certification, specializing in Preschool. I'm absolutely thrilled to be part of The Child Campus crew and can't wait to meet all the fantastic students and their awesome families!



"If students can feel the past, they'll remember it forever."

-Mr. Gallego

We begin the School Year "ALL ABOUT ME"



Please submit a family photo of your child to foster empathy and collaboration in the classroom and assist with lesson planning. Let's work together for success!



Students are encouraged to bring a book of their choice from home to share with their classmates, fostering a love for reading and peer engagement.



Lesson plans tailored for every age group, personalized for each classroom, guaranteeing that all children enjoy and engage in their learning experience.



Parents/teachers should have completed assessments for all children to ensure appropriate classroom placement for optimal development.

Parent/teacher conference by 10/15/25



The Reggio Emilia approach includes seven essential components:

- Viewing the child as an active participant in their own learning.
- Emphasizing the importance of the environment.
- Promoting collaboration among teachers, parents, and children throughout the learning journey.
- Valuing documentation as a tool for reflection and growth.
- Acknowledging time as a flexible variable in the educational process.
- Appreciating aesthetics and the role of artistic expression.
- Highlighting the significance of social interaction and communal activities in learning.
- To view current images and video clips showcasing activities in our classrooms, please visit our Instagram page at instagram.com/tccamherst
- Please label all your children's belongings, as TCC is not liable for lost or misplaced items.

TCC Leadership Message

The TCC leadership would like to extend their heartfelt gratitude for the time spent with families and those making the transition to Big School this Fall. We are so sad to say good-bye to our Pre-K and Kindergarten friends- but we are so excited for their amazing journey ahead! So many memories... each of your families will hold a special place in our hearts. Please keep in touch and continue to be our ambassadors for TCC! BEST WISHES TO ALL!



Highlights from TCC Parents Day # Summer 2025!











Highlights from TCC Summer Camp # Summer 2025!





Congratulations to Miss Janivette, who received the Summer Camp Leadership Award! Miss Janivette designed an enjoyable and educational summer curriculum for our youngest learners, ensuring that infants were engaged with the same program themes that were strategically implemented.

Thank you TCC #Community!

Our visibility is increasing! Thank you to everyone who has supported our online presence. Your contributions help families find quality early learning opportunities. If you haven't already, please share your experience!

)

THE CHILD CAMPUS



INFO@THECHILDCAMPUS.COM (*)